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GALLOPS – Friday 17th January 
 

Trainers are advised of the following for Track Gallops on Friday 17th January 
 

- Gallops will start at 9am 
 

- A limit of 6 horses will be on the course at any one time 
 

- All horses will ENTER the course from the Mounting Yard and will EXIT from the 
crossing 
 

- Gallops will be limited to the middle to outside of the course proper 
 

- Three Lanes will be split in 9m sections to accommodate gallops 
-  

 
 

For any further information please contact Blayne on 0406 179 281 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


